
 

 
Thank you so much for taking time to contact your Senator. Below 
are great resources for you to follow! 
 
Email To: 
Senate Standing Committee: sjud.fax@sen.ca.gov 
Senator Catherine Blakespear: senator.blakespear@senate.ca.gov 
 
Subject: OPPOSE AB 957 
 
Email Template: 
I am writing you to urge you to vote "No" on AB 957. AB 957 will deny 
custody to non “gender-affirming” parents in custody disputes. This bill is a 
deliberate attack on parents who will not cave to the radical gender ideology 
that is plaguing the minds of children in schools and online. AB 957 states: 
 
“…the health, safety, and welfare of the child includes a parent’s affirmation of 
the child’s gender identity.” 
 
By including a “parent’s affirmation of the child’s gender identity” in California’s 
definition of the “health, safety, and welfare” of a child, California law will 
villainize the parents who hold biblical views on gender. If AB 957 becomes 
law, in a custody dispute, the CA court will be legally required to deny custody 
to a parent that does not affirm the new transgender identity. 
 
Denying custody rights to a parent is cruel and hurts both the parent and the 
child by severing the most important relationship in that child’s life – a 
relationship that is essential to the health and well-being of the child. Dividing 
a family for the purpose of advancing radical gender-ideology is an incredible 
overreach of government power and will have devastating effects on families 
throughout California. Please vote "No" on AB 957. 

 
Call Senator Catherine Blakespear at 916-651-4038 
 

Call Template: 
Hello, my name is [First and Last Name] and I live in [City and State]. I am 
calling to ask you to vote “No” on AB 957. AB 957 will deny custody to non 
“gender-affirming” parents in custody disputes. Denying custody rights to a 
parent is cruel and hurts both the parent and the child by severing the most 
important relationship in that child’s life – a relationship that is essential to the 
health and well-being of the child. Dividing a family for the purpose of 
advancing radical gender-ideology is an incredible overreach of government 
power and will have devastating effects on families throughout California. 
Please vote "No" on AB 957.  
 
(Courtesy of Real Impact Ministries) 


